A HEARTWARMING HOLIDAY PROJECT...

PLEASE HELP !!!!

Each year our branch selects a charity to receive donations that we collect at the December meeting. This year we are excited to partner with Project Night Night.

Each package is given to a homeless child 12 and under in homeless shelters who need our childhood essentials to have a concrete and predictable source of security and an increased exposure to high quality literacy materials during their time of upheaval. Each Night Night Package contains a new security blanket, an age appropriate book, and a stuffed animal —

all nestled inside of a new canvas tote bag. By providing objects of reliable comfort, Project Night 

Night reduces trauma, and advances the emotional and cognitive well-being of the children we serve. 

There are three ways to donate: 

1. You or you and a group of your friends can fill one or more bags. The canvas bags MUST 

be purchased from Project Night Night. We will purchase the bags as a group. Please let Val Gagnon –(vgagnon1125@gmail.com) know if you would like a bag by NOVEMBER 28!!!

2. You can donate any of the articles that are included in the bags. (blanket, book, stuffed animal, see below for specifics)

3. You can donate money to be used to buy bags and items to fill them.

GUIDELINES:

Blankets should be NEW or newly handmade. We appreciate quilted, fleece, knit, crocheted, and store-bought blankets. The ideal size is 50′′ x 60′′ 

or smaller. (WE DO NOT TAKE NO-
SEW BLANKETS)

Books appropriate for ages 0 to pre-teen.
Stuffed Animals 

smaller than 20 inches. Stuffed animals must be NEW at this time. 

TIPS:

•“Never Used” means top quality and “nice enough to give as a gift.”
•No Beanie Babies.
•No books or stuffed animals with battery compartments or that makes noises.
•

No religious, commemorative or holiday stuffed animals or books.

•No stuffed animals over 5 years old (no “collections”) for dust/sanitary reasons.
•We do NOT accept items that have been recalled, banned, or do not meet safety standards. Please visit the Consumer Product Safety Commissionfor more details.

Let’s get AAUWNN behind this project and 

help make a difficult time for children just a bit more secure!!

